
 

  

 

 

 

 

22 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Year 11 Exam Preparation Meeting 

 
As the Summer examination period draws nearer, we would like to congratulate our Year 11’s on their outstanding 

efforts so far and share details of how we are going to continue to support your child during the examination period.  

We will be hosting a meeting for Year 11 parents/carers and students on Tuesday 30th April at 5:00 pm – 6:00pm, at 

North Birmingham Academy to share all relevant information. The meeting will outline:  

- Key dates/times 

- How to support your child during the examination period 

- How students should be preparing for their exams 

- Period 6 sessions 

- Saturday school  

- Dropdown preparation 

The information shared in the meeting will help parents/carers understand what is on offer for students to support 

their preparations at NBA, but also what can be done outside of school to improve their outcomes.  We look forward 

to seeing you on the evening and highly recommend your attendance.  Students are encouraged to attend the 

meeting with their parents/carers. 

If you have any questions, please email NBA.Enquiries@E-ACT.org.uk and thank you, as always, for your continued 

support.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs J Paddock 

Headteacher  


